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July 18, 2019

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about greed. The recent release of information on pain

pill distribution is shocking. It is shocking that anyone would be so crass as

to continue to feed this crisis in the face of mounting deaths. It is shocking

that prosecutors treated such antisocial behavior with so little concern with

a decade of nothing more than light fines. It is shocking that courts and

regulators would focus for years on keeping this smoking gun distribution

data hidden from the country. While some may be able to shoot people

in the street without losing support in most cases daylight is very effective

against such criminal collusion. It is time to shut down the pill mills and

make examples of those people responsible.

Please assure me that you will support freedom of information.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from the rule of law.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


